
 

 

Aurora Absolute Return Fund 
 

Aurora Funds Management Limited (“Aurora”) provides an update regarding Aurora Fortitude Absolute 
Return Fund (“AFARF”), which impacts the Aurora Absolute Return Fund. 

Further information  

If you have any queries or concerns, please contact us.  

Telephone:          1300 553 431 

Email:  enquiries@aurorafunds.com.au  
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Company Announcements 
ASX Limited 
Level 6, Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY  NSW  2000 
 
 

MOLOPO ENERGY TAKEOVER BID UPDATE 
 
Pursuant to the market announcement of 18 July 2018 on this subject, Aurora Funds Management Limited 
(Aurora), as responsible entity of the Aurora Fortitude Absolute Return Fund (ARSN 145 894 800) (AFARF), 
makes this further announcement in respect of the off-market takeover bid (Bid) by AFARF for the shares in 
Molopo Energy Limited (ACN 003 152 154) (Molopo). 
 
Aurora notes that Molopo has sought a review of the Orders made by the Takeovers Panel on 18 July 2018. 
 
As a consequence, Aurora will not make its decision concerning whether it will free the Bid of its defeating 
conditions until the Review Panel has considered the application by Molopo.  Aurora will participate as a party in 
the review proceedings. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Aurora Funds Management Limited 
 

 
 
 
Adrian Martin 
Company Secretary 
 


